

Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Anna G. Eshoo Fourteenth District California

July 19, 2011

Mr. William E. Berry, Community Co-Chair Restoration Advisory Board Former Naval Air Station Moffett Field c/o Carolyn Hunter 2969 Prospect Park Drive, Suite 100 Rancho Cordova, California 95670

Dear Bill,

Thank you for sharing the Moffett Field Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) letter to the NASA Inspector General with me.

I share your resolve for restoring Hangar One and I appreciate your well-written letter which clearly demonstrates the community's support and the NASA IG's inadequate appreciation for Hangar One's potential.

There is more work ahead us and rest assured, I'll continue to do everything I can to preserve Hangar One for future generations.

Again, thank you and the RAB Members for your strong advocacy and great work.

Most gratefully,

Anna C. Eshoo Member of Congress